
 

We are delighted to invite siblings (Age 7+) of all of our pupils to come along to our 
St Paul’s Cray site to meet other siblings and enjoy a morning at Riverside. It will 
be a wonderful opportunity for them to come and learn more about us, with an 
introduction to Makaton and sensory stories, plus enjoy a picnic with their sibling 
and their classmates. This will also be a valuable opportunity to meet other 
children in a similar position to them. 

Date: 30th June 2023 
If you are: Age 7+ 
Time: 10am to 1pm (lunch will be provided) 
 
Please drop off siblings at 10am and collect from the school office at 1pm.   

Please return to the School Office  or click HERE to complete online https://
www.riversideschool.org.uk/form/?pid=5&form=327 

My child would like to attend Riverside Connect on 30th June 2023 at Riverside School, St Paul’s Cray.  
 
Riverside pupil name & class : __________________________________________________ 

Name/s of sibling/s who would like to attend: 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

I do/do not require a letter to provide to my school to explain my absence.  


